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FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST 

 

REQUEST NUMBER: 5 - 2024 
 
 
REQUEST DETAILS: 
 
In line with the legal recognition of ethical veganism as a protected philosophical belief under the Equality 
Act 2010 since January 2020, any written communication from 2020 to 2023 inclusively between the Police 
and Crime Commissioner office and the Police, regarding veganphobia or hate crime against vegans.   
 
RESPONSE 
 
There has been no written correspondence between The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for 
Suffolk and the police regarding veganphobia or hate crime against vegans within the requested time frame.   
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